
 
 

 
 

  

 
  

   
  

 
   

 

  
 

   
   
  
    

  
 

 
     
    
 

  
   
   
   

 
  
  

   
 

Peter Liddell Award in Humanities 
Computing 

One or more awards, of at least $1,000 each, are given to undergraduate students in 
third or fourth year or graduate students in the Faculty of Humanities who have 
completed a project within the context of a Humanities course or research project 
that makes a significant creative or innovative contribution to humanities 
computing. Individual and team projects are eligible. In the case of a team project, 
the award will be divided equally among team members. For teams of 
undergraduate students, a majority of the students must be in fourth year. 
Graduating and part-time students (minimum 1.5 units for graduate students and 
registered in a minimum of 6.0 units for credit in the winter session for 
undergraduate students) are eligible. 

Examples of project types include but are not limited to: 
1. an on-line edition of a text demonstrating appropriate use of technology, 
2. a website in lieu of a term paper, 
3. text analysis research answering a research question, 
4. novel applications of existing technology to a humanities research question. 

CRITERIA 
Winning projects must fulfill the following criteria: 

1. the project must be done as part of a Humanities course or research project, 
2. the project must have a faculty sponsor, 
3. the project must be complete and working rather than a work-in-progress. 

Designs do not qualify, 
4. the electronic interface must function properly, 
5. the interface must be visually attractive, and 
6. the project must demonstrate sound principles with regard to accessibility 

and digital humanities practice. 



  
 

 

 
    

    
  

  
  

   
  

 
 

 
  

Peter Liddell Award in Humanities Computing 

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS 
Applications must be submitted to humsassistant@uvic.ca by March 31. If the 
deadline falls on a weekend, the application is due the following Monday. 

Approval of the undergraduate recipients will be made by the Senate Committee on 
Awards upon the recommendation of the Dean of the Faculty of Humanities. 
Approval of the graduate recipients will be made by the Faculty of Graduate Studies 
Graduate Awards Committee upon the recommendation of the Dean of the Faculty 
of Humanities. 

Questions about the award may be addressed to either Janelle Jenstad
(hcmcdirector@uvic.ca) or Martin Holmes (mholmes@uvic.ca). 
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